
Announcements 

 

Registration sheets for post prom are now in the office.  Post prom will 

take place starting April 25th at 11:30 and go until April 26th at 5:30, at 

the middle school.   Anyone who turns in the registration form by April 

1st will be able to receive a t-shirt.  If you have any questions please see 

Mrs. Rhodes. 

 

There will be only one lunch today.  All students will eat at 11:42. 

 

Congratulations to the girls track team on an excellent meet last night!  

There were 15 teams and nearly 400 competitors.  Mariah Thums was a 

medalist in the 1 and 2 mile races with 2nd place finishes and Ciara 

Scheithauer was a medalist with a 3rd place finish in the high jump and 

was just 78/100ths of a second out of 1st place in the 400… Many of the 

girls had personal bests. 

 

 

Lunch today is pizza, salad, the garden spot, seasonal fruit and pears. 

 

 


